
 
June 15, 2014 

 
Dear CPCA Members, 
  
It is with mixed emotions that I write this letter -- my last as president of CPCA. It has been one of the 
great privileges, and certainly one of the richest experiences, of my life to serve you. 
  
Our membership meeting this month is CPCA’s annual meeting. It is our last time to gather before the 
summer hiatus. During the annual meeting the Board “grades” its performance for the past year and 
members share thoughts on accomplishments and disappointments. Additionally, members can suggest 
goals and objectives for the next season. Most importantly, members vote on a slate of new leadership. As 
announced in May, the 2014-2015 Board candidates proposed by the Nominating Committee are: 
  
Officer Candidates:

            1st Vice President – Gina Polidoro 

 
            President – Helen Chamberlin 

            2nd Vice President – Christopher Fioravante 
            Treasurer – John J. Korbel 
            Recording Secretary – Margaret Lenzner 

            Corresponding Secretary – Ann Hamilton 

At-Large Candidates:
            Ruth Caplan 

  

            Karen Lightfoot 

            Clark Madigan 
            Mark Rosenman 

            Andrew Sens 

Ex- Officio:
            Susan Taylor 

     

  
You can view detailed bios of each candidate at Board Candidate Bios 

  
Huge thanks to Pam Korbel, Chair of the Nominating Committee, and to committee members Jeff Davis, 
Leila Afzal, and Trish Savage for their work putting together the slate. 
  
As usual, we will begin the meeting promptly at 6:30 pm. At 7:15 pm we will host a reception with 
leadership of Cleveland Park organizations that contribute to the quality of life we are fortunate to enjoy. 
Such organizations include the 2nd

  

 District, Engine 28, ANC3C, CPHS, CPBA, the Village, Rosedale, 
Tregaron, John Eaton, and the City Council. Please note the location of the meeting and reception: The 
Cleveland Park Club.  Although the annual meeting is for members only, we will invite the entire 
community to the reception.  I hope very much you can come to both. Parking is available on Highland 
Place and Ordway Street. 

http://www.cpcadc.org/wp-content/uploads/2014-2015-Board-Candidate-Biographies.pdf�


Thursday, June 19, 2014 

CPCA ANNUAL MEETING AND COMMUNITY RECEPTION 

Cleveland Park Club ~ 3433 33rd

6:30 pm to 7:15 pm - Annual Meeting 

 Place, NW 

7:15 pm to 8:30 pm – Reception 

“People You Need to Know if You Live in Cleveland Park” 

Refreshments will be served 

Lastly, I would like to thank each and every one of you for your enthusiasm and support. Your 
participation is a reflection of how much you care about our community.  I look forward to continuing to 
work together with the new Board and with you in the coming year. 
  
See you on the 19th

  
. 

  
            Warm regards, 
  
            Susie 

            Susie Taylor 

 


